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 The Coke County 4-H Rifle Team will be hosting the 
2016 Coke County 4-H Invitational Shooting Match at the Red Canyon Gun Range on June 4, 2016. 
The shooting will begin around 8:45 am.  This match will consist of  approximately 30 extremely talented 
kids competing in .22 Light Rifle and .22 Rifle Silhouettes.  There will be a lunch of  pulled pork 

On May 15, 2016, the Coke County 4-H had their 
monthly meeting at the Bronte Park. They had a scavenger hunt, made 
homemade play dough and ended the meeting with watermelon.

  On May 21, 2016, the Coke County 4-H Rifle 
team competed in the 20th Annual Callahan Rifle Club Fun Shoot 
in Baird, Texas. They all participated in the Light Rifle, 3P and 
Silhouettes competitions. Juan Orlando De La Garza placed 4th in 
the Jr Silhouettes. Great job, guys!

On May 22, 2016, the Coke 
County 4-H Rifle Team and Parents had a work day at the Red 
Canyon Gun Range. They are getting the range cleaned up and 
making improvements for the shoot that the team will be hosting on 
June 4, 2016. They cleaned up the range, gave the gate off  of  Scott 
Lane a face lift, built a new entryway for the range and hung a new 
gate, painted the Stat Building and a new firing line and hung the flag 
pole. Brenda De La Garza made a delicious lunch for everyone. It was a 
day full of  hard work, but they got many things accomplished.

sandwiches, chips and a drink 
offered. Concessions will also be 
available.  The Coke County 4-
H Rifle Team has worked really 
hard and had a very successful 
season. This will be their last 
match of  the season. So, please 
come out and show your 
support for some of  Coke 
County’s very own!


